Greeting to all of you. I hope that the important parts of your life are going well.

This memo is to remind you that the next convention committee meeting is on Thursday, May 11, 2017, at 6:30 PM. The meeting will be at the Nugget Resort & Casino. The meeting room will be listed on the Reader Board in the hotel lobby.

Three district representatives will be at the meeting. They are; Mark Mc Donald, District Executive Director Trina Krider, Convention Coordinator Joni Ackerman, Governor Elect

If you have any questions about your convention duties, please call me at my home, 775-359-3709. Some time ago I mailed to each chairperson a written paragraph of your duties as stated in a handout that was given to me by Mark.

As we get closer to the convention each of these meetings becomes more important. Each of us should understand the duties of every other chairperson. The convention is a team effort. District Kiwanians like to come to Reno/Sparks. We do not want to let them down.

The agenda for the next meeting in an attachment to this e-mail. For your information, Governor Pete Edwards will be at our June meeting. Thank you for your time and effort. Lets make this convention one to remember.

Stu Anderson, General Chairman

## AGENDA 2017 DISTRICT CONVENTION COMMITTEE MEETING MAY 11, 2017, 6:30 PM NUGGET RESORT & CASINO

- I. CALL TO ORDER
- II. INTRODUCTIONS
  A. LEE PISIEWSKI HAS RESIGNED
- III. STATUS REPORTS BY COMMITTEE CHAIRS A. HANDOUT FOR EVERYONE
- IV. OLD BUSINESS
  - A. COLOR GUARD
  - B. DRAWING FOR HOTEL ROOM, AWARDS LUNCH
  - C. OTHER
- V. NEW BUSINESS
  - A. CELL PHONES IN THE HOTEL
  - B. GILLEY'S HAS CLOSED
  - C. OTHER
- VI. DISTRICT REPRESENTATIVES

VII. ADJOURN